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Dear Valued Client:

United Global Markets (UGMFX) has been notified that we are in violation of CFTC Regulation 1.17(a)(4) by our regulatory body, the National Futures Association.  We have been notified that we fall below the minimum Adjusted Net Capital requirements of $1,000,000 and therefore may not allow clients to open new positions until we increase our own capital.
To be clear, United Global Markets has more than enough cash assets as compared to our liabilities to our clients.  But we do not have $1,000,000 of our own liquid assets which is the NFA’s required minimum.

We are speaking to an institutional partner that has both more than the capital requirements AND shares our philosophy of treating clients fairly.  However as with most large financial institutions, they have not been able to due their due diligence on United Global Markets in the short time period since the NFA’s proposed changes to Financial Requirements.  

Therefore, in compliance with the NFA-issued notice of violation of CFTC Regulation 1-17(a)(4), our clients may only close open positions and not initiate new positions until further notice.  Additionally we may not accept new client accounts or further funds from existing clients.
For those who wish to withdraw funds, please fax or e-mail a Withdrawal Request Form and we will process quickly.

http://www.ugmfx.com/downloads/Withdrawal_funds.pdf
Mr. Stephen Leahy


Chief Financial Officer


United Global Markets, LLC


20 Park Plaza, Suite 1000


Boston, MA 02116


Tel # (617) 357-5122


sleahy@ugmfx.com
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